
 

 

 
 

 

(Pakistan Medical & Dental Council) 

15th August 2023 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING RESCHEDULE OF 

MDCAT-2023 

 

It is to inform all MDCAT 2023 aspirants that as per directions from 

the Federal Secretary, Ministry of National Health Service 

Regulations & Coordination Islamabad, that the Federal Government 

has decided to extend and reschedule the MDCAT Examination to a 

new date i.e.      

10th September 2023 (Sunday). 

 

 


